
 
 

Christian College Geelong – Hosting James Morrison 

Schagerl Brass Demonstration and Promotion 
 
Dear Music Coordinator, 
 
Christian College Geelong would like to invite a selection of your students to attend a performance 
and brass demonstration on Tuesday March 29th. James Morrison will be visiting Christian College 
Highton Middle School Campus to perform and promote Schagerl brass instruments. 
 
We would like to extend an invitation for up to 10 students and 2 staff from your school to attend 
this event. This program will be most suited to brass students, jazz students or VCE performance 
students. There is no charge. We request that you please confirm your attendance via email as 
soon as possible. 
 
Venue details: 
Christian College Highton Chapel, 18 Burdekin Road. Parking is available to the left of the front 
gate. Enter via main front reception and move through to the chapel. Students to be seated by 
2.50pm. 
Program: 
2.50pm  Students seated please 
3.00pm  Jazz performance by Christian College Music Staff with selected student musicians 
3.30pm - 4.30pm James Morrison performance and instrument promotion 
 
We are requesting for students not to have school bags at the concert. However, ‘jazz’ students 
may like to bring their instrument in case there is an opportunity to play. 
 

Yours faithfully,  
 
 
 
Fiona Gardner 
Director of Music 
Christian College Geelong 
f.gardner@ccg.vic.edu.au 
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